
 
 

The Honorable _____ 
[Office Address] 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Representative ______: 

[Insert name of organization] writes to express its strong support for H.R. 5339, the Freedom to 
Invest in Tomorrow’s Workforce Act, and to encourage you to co-sponsor this bipartisan 
legislation.  H.R. 5339 will allow individuals like our certificants/members who hold or seek 
professional certifications to have greater flexibility in pursuing educational and career 
opportunities and will help more people enter and thrive in the workforce. 
 
[Insert information on your organization and its mission.] 
 
H.R. 5339 would amend the tax code to permit beneficiaries to use funds in 529 savings plans 
to pay for expenses associated with obtaining or maintaining postsecondary credentials, which 
include professional certificates or certifications.  In particular, beneficiaries would be able to 
use their 529 funds to pay for costs related to certification exams and certification 
maintenance, such as practice exams, test prep materials, exam fees, continuing education 
fees, and renewal dues.  

By enabling people to use 529 funds to cover certification-related education, examinations, and 
other expenses, H.R. 5339 would greatly expand the reach of tax-advantaged 529 benefits to 
cover a much broader and more diverse group of individuals seeking to enter the workforce or 
advance in their occupations.  These benefits would be available to individuals who are not 
pursuing a four-year college degree and those who have already entered the workforce – either 
with or without a college degree – but need a professional certification to progress in their field 
or to change career paths.  H.R. 5339 would ease barriers to these opportunities by covering 
expenses necessary to achieve these goals. [Insert information on how your organization’s 
typical certificants/members might benefit.] 
 
The ability to use a 529 plan to cover costs associated with obtaining or maintaining a 
postsecondary credential will be highly valuable to individuals seeking opportunities for career 
growth and is a natural complement to using 529 plans for expenses associated with college or 
apprenticeships, as currently permitted under the law. Therefore, [insert name of organization] 
encourages you and your colleagues to cosponsor H.R. 5339 and push for its advancement 
through the legislative process.   

Thank you for your consideration.  Please feel free to contact ____ if you would like to discuss 
our organization’s support for H.R. 5339 further.  

Sincerely,  
 


